Jones, Amanda

From: lan Tipton [N
Sent: 12 June 2018 09:22

To: Jones, Amanda

Ce: ]

Subject: FW: Cocoa Caffe

Billy,

With reference to the below email in which the applicants agent Tim Munro has agreed to the stated
conditions. As a result | withdraw my objection to the granting of the Premises Licence to Cocoa Caffe.

Thanks,

Ian Tipton

Licensing Officer

Coventry Central Police Station,
West Midlands Police

From: Tim Munro I

Sent: 12 June 2018 09:10
To: Ian Tipton
Subject: Re: Cocoa Caffe

Ian,

I can confirm that I agree to the condition listed in your email ( below)
Kind regards

Tim

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 12, 2018, at 8:59 AM, Ian Tipton _ wrote:

Tim,

Rather than get tied up in measurements, it is the outcomes that I wish to achieve. Therefore,
if you will agree to the below condition with respect to the barriers and also to the other
conditions that were agreed previously I will withdraw my objection to the granting of the
Premises Licence.

Conditions;
e Provision of barriers that clearly identify the extremity of the premises
and prevent drinks or persons passing through them. This leaving the
only entrance and exit from the premises adjacent to the shop counter.



e Signage to clearly indicate that no alcoholic drinks may be taken outside
the premises.

e At the point of sale the customer will be informed by a member of staff
that no alcoholic drinks can be taken outside the premises.

e The sale of alcohol is ancillary to the purchase of food and will be
decanted and served at table.

e ‘Proxy Sales’ notices to warn against the purchase of alcohol on behalf
of a child.

e All staff to receive training on Child Sexual Exploitation, this will be
documented and refreshed on a 12 monthly basis.

e All staff to be trained in basic licensing laws.
e Refusals are to be monitored and documented.

Thanks,

Ian Tipton

Licensing Officer

Coventry Central Police Station,
West Midlands Police

From: Tim Munro
Sent: 12 June 2018 08:30
To: Ian Tipton

Subject: Re: Cocoa Caffe

lan

They are a little over 3 ft.

Which, when seated is over shoulder height.
and will prevent people walking through
Tim

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 12, 2018, at 8:20 AM, Ian Tipton <} G o
Tim,

My recollection is that the current dividers are 3ft high if not less and some
could step over them. The minimum height must be a minimum of 4ft or
1.2mtres as this will create a clear divide from the outside space, deter drinks
being handed over and can’t be walked over or through. All of this will
support staff when they attempt to ensure drinks don’t leave the premises.

Ian Tipton

Licensing Officer

Coventry Central Police Station,
West Midlands Police

From: Tim Munro [

Sent: 12 June 2018 08:12






